DRAFT
NOTES FROM ICKLINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD IN THE VILLAGE HALL ON THURSDAY 17TH MARCH 2016
Present
Councillors Mrs R Burt, Mrs K Baugh, Mr D Baugh, Mrs H Graham, 

       
Mrs A Walsh.  Guests - Jayne Cole and Julia Pryer plus 17 Villagers
PUBLIC FORUM 
Enquiry regarding work on the village sign led to a request for a tender from a local builder 

The phone box may if requested be put back on the agenda in September.
APOLOGIES - None
DECLARATION OF INTEREST - None
DISPENSATIONS - None
MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS PARISH COUNCIL MEETING    -   Although there were some discrepancies with the minutes they were proposed as accepted by Mr D Baugh and seconded by Mrs H Graham.
REPORTS
County Councillor C Noble – No report received

District Councillor and Chairman Mrs R Burt – Report read out to those present.  Tabled.
FINANCE –       117    Mrs Burt and Mrs Walsh have been to Lloyds bank and are now signatories. Cheques have been signed and payments have been made as per previous minutes 115.                                                                                                     118   Three cheques were issued for payment -                                              Cheque 884 - £ 96.00 payable to Sarah Place Accountants invoice 2674      Cheque 886 - £ 30.00 payable to David Fisher Hire of hall Invoice IPC 17316                  Cheque 888 - £195.60 payable to Post Office Ltd PAYE/NIC Ref 637              These were signed by R E Burt and A Walsh.  Mrs K Baugh has agreed to be a signatory.
RESIGNATION OF CLERK    - The councillors have formally accepted the resignation of the clerk Mrs Marilyn Bottomley with immediate effect. 
ELECTION OF EMPLOYMENT PANEL -   Mrs R Burt, Mrs K Baugh and Mr D Baugh have agreed   to interview any candidates for the position of clerk.
VAS UPDATE -   Mr D Baugh has arranged for a road survey to be made and is awaiting the results to report back at the next meeting. It was agreed to contact Mr C Noble regarding his previous offer to part fund this project.
DRAFT
PLANNING APPLICATIONS -   None received.
SUBCRIPTION TO LCPAS –   Postponed to the end of the meeting for further discussion.
CORRESPONDENCE – Email received from Mrs S McGovern regarding flooding outside her property in The Street. The Parish Council agreed to write to Elveden Estates regarding clearing the ditch.                                                                                                       
PLINTH REPAIR & GRASS CUTTING - Mrs A Walsh has been given three verbal quotes to repair the village sign and plinth from Mr D Green, Mr H Stebbing and M W Nice ltd and will ask them to send in written quotes before any decision is taken to authorise the work.                                                                                                    The grass cutting contract will be reviewed as the previous work has not been completed satisfactorily. An advertisement for tenders will be placed in the next edition of The Villager.                                                                                                                        
ADVERTISING FOR NEW COUNCILLORS It was agreed to place an advertisement in the Villager for applicants
DATE OF NEXT MEETING   and AGM date to be announced
AT THIS TIME THE MEETING WAS CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC

LCPAS                It was agreed to pay LCPAS a donation of £100.00 for the excellent service they have provided thus far and to continue to subscribe to their service in the future.
The meeting closed at 8.20 p.m.
